
This month, our 3rd through 8th grade students are focused on finishing the year strong. Teachers

are leading Raise Your Grade sessions to provide targeted support and ensure every student ends

the school year on a successful note. We recently celebrated Teacher Appreciation Week,

recognizing and honoring the dedication and impact of our incredible staff.

As we close out the 2024 to 2025 school year, our team remains focused on maintaining strong

momentum and a positive finish. At the same time, our staff is actively engaged in reflection,

celebrating progress, identifying areas for growth, and sharing insights to strengthen our collective

impact. With a deep commitment to continuous improvement, teams are already looking ahead to

the 2025 to 2026 school year, collaborating on plans that will elevate student outcomes,

strengthen school culture, and ensure we build on the successes of this year with purpose and

passion.

As we approach the end of the academic year, our senior students have successfully completed

their academic requirements and are now participating in a variety of engaging end-of-year

activities. These activities are designed to celebrate their achievements while providing them with

opportunities to bond and create lasting memories. From community service projects to creative

workshops and sports events, our seniors are enjoying a vibrant conclusion to their high school

journey.

Underclassmen are diligently working to finish the year strong, focusing on their studies and

maintaining their academic performance. Teachers are providing the necessary support to ensure

that students remain motivated and on track for success.

Looking ahead, we have a tentative plan in place for June EOC bootcamps. These bootcamps are

designed to offer targeted support for students who require additional assistance in preparing to



retake their EOCs. We are committed to ensuring that all students have the resources they need to

excel and achieve their academic goals.

We are eagerly anticipating Graduation and Prom. These celebrations mark significant milestones

in our students' lives and provide an opportunity for the entire school community to come together

in recognition of our students' hard work and accomplishments.

In addition to our current activities, we are also focused on the future and are actively planning for

the school year 2025-2026. We're making every effort for all our Bobcats to return for next school

year as we support reregistration in wrapping up the current year. Our strategic planning efforts

include evaluating current programs, identifying areas for improvement, and exploring new

opportunities to enhance the educational experience for all students. We are committed to

fostering an environment of continuous growth and innovation.

Special Programs is excited to wrap up the 2024-25 school year

while looking ahead to 2025-26. Our teams are evaluating supports

for special education learners by planning class times, assessing

staffing needs, and researching data to identify areas of need within

our new scheduling platform.

We are collaborating with department partners in EB, GT, Dyslexia,

and Section 504 to plan for next year's instructional support and

class times, aiming to better address the needs of Bobcats within

instruction. This collaboration will continue through the summer and beyond to ensure effective

support for all Bobcats.

We are celebrating a 4% year-over-year growth in pass rates for students supported in special

education at TVAH.

We look forward to an amazing year and continued partnership with our Hallsville Administrative

teams.

Texas Career and College Prep Update 🎓✨
We are thrilled to announce that two of our outstanding NTHS members have been selected as

recipients of the prestigious 2025 Jon H. Poteat Scholarship! 🌟

Nichole W. has been awarded this $1,000 scholarship, named in honor and memory of our Co-

Founder. This scholarship will be paid directly to her school of choice to be used toward tuition,

books, or required fees. Nichole has also earned her Community Healthcare Worker Certification.

🏥📚

Andi R. has also been awarded the 2025 Jon H. Poteat Scholarship. This $1,000 scholarship will

be paid directly to her school of choice to be used toward tuition, books, or required fees. Andi has

achieved certifications in:

Adobe Certified Professional - Illustrator 🎨



Adobe Certified Professional - InDesign 🖋️

FEMA Effective Communication 📢

Congratulations to Nichole and Andi for their incredible achievements! 🎉 We are proud of your

hard work and dedication. Keep shining! 🌟

Wrapping up 24-25 School Year

TVAH Counseling is busy wrapping up the 2024/2025 School Year.

High School Counselors have started verifying graduates as the HISD SCRMS team works through

grades. We are so excited to confirm graduation and get them ready to move on with their post-

secondary plans. We have held evening sessions to support our students with their transitions--

whether that means enlisting in the military, moving straight into employment, or enrolling in a

vocational, two-year, or four-year university. We are so proud of them and look forward to

celebrating them virtually on Friday, June 6 and in Frisco on Saturday, June 7.

Middle School and Elementary School Counselors are busy supporting their students to finish the

school year strong. Counseling Techs, Elementary School Counselors, and Middle School

Counselors are also assisting with TSIA, which will determine eligibility for Dual Credit Enrollment

with Kilgore College next year. We've received over 1000 requests from students who are

interested in taking those classes with us next year.

As we continue to grow and evolve, counseling will be busy working over the summer, reflecting on

our programs and processes. Key areas of focus include- training all high school counselors on

the NCAA process, training the department on the new online platforms, and updating our Lunch

With Counselor sessions for the 25/26 school year.

Week of May 12, 2025:

Seats allocated to students who have applied for enrollment through K12 = 20666.

Hallsville ISD TVAH campus student enrollment = 20625.
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